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November 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians of B-CC Music Students:

As discussed in our September letter, we must raise nearly $33,000 this school year in order to ensure that the B-CC HS Music Department can provide the highest level of music instruction and performance opportunities for our students. MCPS provides only 10% of the needed funds. We are just under halfway toward meeting our goal. Every dollar donated supports music instruction of nearly 500 students in the two Choral and eight Instrumental ensembles, the Guitar, Piano, IB/AP music classes and extracurricular activities including pep band, drum line, pit orchestra, small quartets and combos. More specifically, the money you donate is used for instrumental and vocal coaches, instrument repair (most students use the school’s instruments), professional recording of Winter and Spring concerts, sheet music purchases, guest performers, and scholarships for the annual Spring Music Trip.

Your gift is tax-deductible. Donations received by November 30, 2018 will be listed in both the Winter and Spring Concert programs. Donations received after November 30 will be listed in the Spring Concert program. The suggested donation is $100/student in the program. $33,000 is a challenging goal; we ask those who are able to consider giving at a higher level to help us meet it. 

Become an enthusiastic supporter of the B-CC music program. Give your children the gift of music for a lifetime. On behalf of the B-CC Music Department, please be generous with your tax-deductible donation to enable our terrific teachers (Marshall White, Lisa Itkin, John Wambach and Patrick Fowler) to provide an enriching musical experience for every student. We appreciate donations of every amount, and working together, we hope you can help us meet our goal.  If you have questions, please email MusicBoostersBCC@gmail.com
Music Boosters: Key Dates for 2018-2019 School Year
· October 1, 7:00 pm: Music Boosters’ Welcome Meeting, Choir Room @ BCC
· October 20, 7:00-9:30 pm: October Overture (Fall fundraiser)
· October 27, 11:00 am-3:00 pm: Community Closet (buy gently-used concert attire)
· October 28: PeeJay’s Fruit Sale Order Deadline:  https://www.freshfruitorder.org/bcc
· December 12 & 13, 7:00 pm: Winter Concerts
· February 8, 7:00-9:30 pm: Cabaret (Spring fundraiser)
· April 4-7: Music Trip to Chicago
· April 24 & 25, 7:00 pm: Spring Concerts
Thank you for your support!

Andrea Taylor	Alison Gee		Ted Hammerman		Robin Yang
President		Vice President		Treasurer			Secretary		



To charge your donation, go to www.pay4schoolstuff.com

If you prefer to write a check, please have your student to deliver form and check to their music teacher, 
or mail to the school:  B-CC Music Boosters, 4301 East-West Highway, Bethesda, MD 20814
Checks should be made payable to “B-CC HS Music Boosters.” 

B-CC Music Boosters is now registered with Benevity, which allows companies to match donations to non-profit organizations. If your company uses Benevity, please donate through their site so that Music Boosters may receive the matching donation. Thank you!

The following donation was made to support the Bethesda-Chevy Chase High School Music Boosters, Inc.
(Taxpayer Identification Number 82-3181189 501(C)(3))

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Donor Name1______________________________________Email____________________________________
Address	
City	State	Zip Code	
Best number to contact you:	
Student(s) Name(s):	Grade:	
Donation	 $1,000+ Grammy	 $500+ Benefactor	 $250+ Patron
	 $100+ Sponsor	 $50+ Booster	 $25+ Friend	
	 $ Other
1 Print name(s) as you would like them to appear in Concert Program – or indicate if “anonymous” after your 
name: ___________________________________________________________________________________
$___________ Total Tax-Deductible Donation (make check payable to “B-CC HS Music Boosters”)
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